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[Hancock, MI] The Portage Health Foundation and Keweenaw Chamber of Commerce are holding a 
benefit concert Thursday, June 28, 2018 at the Chassell Pavilion. This bluegrass concert is sponsored by 
Keweenaw Chevrolet and will showcase Keweenaw Brewgrass, the Paul Family Bluegrass and headliner 
Chasin’ Steel. Along with Keweenaw Chevrolet, Great Lakes Radio is donating their resources and air 
time to help promote the event.  
 
The event will begin at 7:00 pm starting with Keweenaw Brewgrass, then Paul Family Bluegrass at 8:00 
pm followed by Chasin’ Steel at 9:00 pm. Thank you to these bands who are investing their time and 
resources to help raise money to support the Portage Health Foundation’s Houghton County Relief 
Fund. 
 
All proceeds from the event will go to the Flood Relief Fund at the Portage Health Foundation. Every 
dollar donated is 100% returned to the efforts of the flood relief happening in Houghton County. The 
Portage Health Foundation does not take any administrative fees from the donations they receive and 
are working closely with the Emergency Response Team to figure out where the money will be most 
impactful.  
 
Event details can be found on the Keweenaw Chamber of Commerce website to learn more to go 

http://www.keweenaw.org/  

 

 


